Live Gallery Hair Design
2401 N. Maryland Avenue
Milwaukee, Wi 53211

April 26, 2005

To: City of Milwaukee
Dear Zoning Commission,
We have operated Live Gallery Hair Design at 2401 N. Maryland Avenue since 1985.

The building of the parking garage on the old Heiser lot will severely impact our business. It will
eliminate 8-9 client parking spaces within 10 feet to a half block away from our front docr. Many of
aur clients are senior citizens some use canes or walkers. It will be very difficult for them to find
parking close enough to continue using our services.

The plans we have seen show the high rise parking garage entrance directly next to our front door
(within 4-5 feet). If a car is tuming info the parking garage and slides on the ice or snow or if the
driver is distracted it will crash right info our front door. The car entrance should be located as far
from our or anyone's glass entry door as possible.

Sincerely,

Emme Babcock
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